
October 20, 2023
Hello Woodlands Families,

Happy Fall! It is a busy time of the year for Woodlands. Please take a moment to review some of the upcoming
events happening at Woodlands.

Congratulations Mrs. Kayzar!

Congratulations to Principal Liz Kayzar in completing the IRONMAN World Championship 2023 in Kailua
Kona, HI! Principal Kayzar finished this 140.6 mile triathlon in only 13 hours and 48 minutes! She crossed
the finish line at 8:58pm (Hawaii time). We are so proud of Principal Kayzar and her participation in this
historic race!

All-School Fundraiser- Double Good Popcorn Sale is Coming!

Our formal, cross-campus, fundraiser this year will be a virtual popcorn sale through Double Good Gourmet
Popcorn. The fundraiser will begin on Sunday, October 23, 2022 and end on Thursday, October 27, 2022. We
are asking our entire community to join us in this fundraising effort to support more books for students to read
in their classroom/school libraries and funding to bring more activities to our students such as drama/theater
and music programs. Every Woodlands student that sells any popcorn will receive a special Woodlands “Wild
About Learning” t-shirt. Here are the details of the fundraiser:

● 100% virtual, No paperwork to fill out, no cash to collect, and no product to distribute.
● Double Good will pop, pack and ship all orders right to the supporter, anywhere in the USA.
● Every participant selling popcorn will get their own Pop-Up Store to personalize using the Double Good

app and a unique link to share with friends and family. (Families with multiple students can create one
store for the family.) Pop-Up Store Handout

● Woodlands will keep 50% of what we sell.
● This fundraising event is four days long.
● Event Name: Woodlands School, Inc. Event Code: SWEYTT

Last year Woodlands sold $20,000 worth of popcorn and received a check for $10,000! Let’s see if we can
surpass that number this year. Our goal is a profit of at least $20,000.

Please set up your student’s Pop-Up Store now so they will be ready when the sale starts. Thanks!

Facilities Update Meeting

We shared at the last Board of Trustees’ meeting that we would be scheduling a meeting to give families a
Woodlands Facilities Update. That meeting is being scheduled for the first or second week of November.
Once the Woodlands Board of Trustees confirms the date, we will send it out. The meeting will be held via
Zoom. Watch your email for a confirmed date.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/385049810139000/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVRkE2DFMM3kZywxMJVcfsDncab1uT_LWEoEhVqA_3TWu9D9jEWTmY2EiugPvuev20JJ6EFDXvLhh_5ND86JaZG7EJN2Cp3TJggKmnZuhLnWN1S6YrcOLLOVdT56eJVDxxcGhkwJzPRxR9FECtRN6N0Ifg3FAmfTiJpl18yUBoHGFlvaf-d6YjzW4_Pqv1WRjQ&__tn__=-UK-R
https://www.doublegood.com/home/
https://www.doublegood.com/home/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tshMNJ8NoTWEinyT16FD8kdWL9ibSkx-/view?usp=sharing


Saz’s PTO Fundraiser Coming on Nov. 1st

Nov. 1st is Saz’s fundraiser night. Woodlands School will receive 15% of all dine in or carry out orders
(sorry no delivery) on Nov. 1st at Saz’s State House. Simply mention “Woodlands” when you order. Food
may be ordered online at Sazs.com and use the promo code WOODLANDS. More information to come
soon.
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